
Board of Adjustment 
Jul 08, 2015 
 

 
NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR VARIANCE 

  

                Please take notice that a public hearing will be held at the Milton Town Hall, 23 First 
Street, Town of Milton, Rock County, WI beginning at 6:00p.m. on Wednesday July 8, 2015 to 
consider the following change: 
                Application of  Stephen Hocking, for a variance for more square footage on an 
accessory building, than the ordinance allows.  The garden shed/bathroom would be an addition 
of a 20x20 ft. room, added on to a building that is already 1008 sq. feet.  The address is 1306 E 
Road 5, Edgerton, parcel 6-13-1006, PT SW ¼, Section 6, in the Town of Milton.  

                Any person interested and/or affected by this change will be given a chance to express 
their opinions at this time.  The Milton Board Of Adjustment will hold a meeting to review this 
request. 

  

                                     

Dated this 16
th
 day of June, 2015                         

Sandra Kunkel, Town Clerk 
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